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Household Hazardous Waste Events  

Starting in November of 2018, the City has held two household hazardous waste events (HHW)
every year. The events have been open for City and Pinal County residents just east of our City 
boundaries, including Gold Canyon.  The City entered into an Intergovernmental Agreement with 
Pinal County to reimburse the city for costs attributable to County resident participation in a 
maximum amount of $20,000 ($10,000 per event). 

The City is looking towards Advanced Chemical Transport, LLC to assist in the Household 
Hazardous Waste events.  This vendor will remove items such as paint, gasoline, fire 
extinguishers, antifreeze, lightbulbs, etc. 

Our next event is set for Saturday, November 15, 2025 from 8:00 a.m. to 12p.m.  Residents can 
drop off white goods, document shredding, tires, electronic recycling and hazardous material 
during the HHW events.  Our last two events that we hosted had 710 City and County 
participants.

Staff recommends entering into an agreement with Advanced Chemical Transport Inc, for two 
years which includes two (2) events per fiscal year for 2025/2026 and 2026/2027 in the amount 
not to exceed $200,000.
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